



PARENT/CAREGIVER NEWSLETTER

December 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As we near the end of 2020 we'd like to share our gratitude to all of our parents and caregivers for your patience, understanding, and support during the last year. We believe it takes a team effort to provide high quality and efficient ABA services and together we have been able to continue providing services in the face of many challenging circumstances. That's not to say there haven't been some disruptions and we understand how difficult schedule changes can be for families.

Please know that our team of clinicians and administrators prioritize the health and safety of your loved ones and our staff when making procedural and scheduling decisions – sometimes that will result in unexpected, temporary schedule changes.

The last 10 months have presented many unforeseen circumstances, which will likely persist in 2021 for some time, but the dedication of our staff and our commitment to your loved ones' continued growth and successes tremains steadfast.

Wishing you and yours a happy and healthy holiday season and new year, The Touchstone Team



THIS MONTH'S FAMILY MEETINGS

Houma/Thibodaux 12/16 Group Meetings at 9:00am, 12:30pm, & 5:30pm

New Orleans 12/14 Group Meeting at 9:00am
Baton Rouge School-aged clients 12/17 at 12:00,
Baton Rouge Preschool clients 12/17 at 1:00pm – in
person

Hammond 12/21 Group Meeting at 10:00am Lafayette 12/16 Group Meeting at 10:00am

Group meetings this month, except for BR pre-school, are currently being held online. You will receive an email with a link to join the meetings. Join Us! If you are unable to attend your monthly meetings, please contact Angie Lanoux at: alanoux@tc-aba.com to set up individual meetings

Touchstone Superhero



This month's Superhero is **Dillon Howell!**Dillon is one of our newer team members working as a line technician in the New Orleans location. He demonstrates an eagerness to learn and strives for accuracy in his implementation of behavior analytic tactics. He quickly and readily applies what he has learned with his clients and is participating in an afterhours training course to become a Registered Behavior Technician.

Supervisor Angie Moran says "His actions show dedication to not only our clients and their families, but to helping the Touchstone New Orleans team as a whole!" Thank you Dillon for your efforts and your teamwork and congratulations for being recognized as a Superhero!